
  
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Message from the President 
 

 

 
Bob Greenlee, Pres. 
 
For any questions, contact 
Bob and Marge for any 
questions at 
rlgreenlee@wowway.com 
(Bob Greenlee) or 
margsmet@wowway.com 
(Marge Greenlee). Thanks! 
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    BBee  IItt  EEvveerr  SSoo  
HHuummbbllee……  
The Illini Mets, The Illinois Chapter of the Metropolitan Owners Club of North America 

It”s now mid December, where 
has 2014 gone?? So far the 
winter hasn’t been to bad 
compaired to other parts of the 
country. In July we cohosted 
the reginal meet for the 
Kenosha Homecoming with the 
Wisconsin Met Set  Something 
like 18 cars were present and 
we also signed up a couple of 
new members for MOCNA and 
our clubs. In August at the 
Orphan car picnic held at the 
Kendall Co. fair grounds. There 
were 9 Mets lined up along the 
road to the main pavilion, we 
enjoyed a pleasant day and 
plenty of shade. A month later 
in October we gathered at the 
Dunkin Donuts at Rt59 and 
North Ave for our fall tour. Our 
next stop was the Kuiper’s 
Family Farm for some cider, 
donuts and apples. This was 
followed by lunch at Portillo’s in 
Sycamore. For our November 
meeting we made a change to 
go to the Pancake Delight in 
Downers Grove in stead of 
Papa Passero’s.  We had 13 
members attend the meeting 
and decided to have our 2015 
March 8th meeting at this 
location. 
  

Those in attendance chose to 
have out Holiday Party at White 
Fence Farm on December 28Th 
at 5:00 p.m., please call Marge 
so we can get a head count. 
2015 is an election year for our 
club officers. After 10 years in 
office Marge and I have 
decided to step down from our 
offices.  We are hoping that 
there are members who would 
like to fill these positions. And 
as always club dues for 2015 
are due in January.         
 
Bob Greenlee    
President 
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White Fence Farm, December 28, 2014 
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Fall Run, October 11, 2014 

 
 
 
 
 

 

On Saturday, October 11, 2014, eight hearty sould met at the Dunkin Donuts at 
Rt. 59 and Rt.38 in West Chicago.  After a warm cup of coffee, we departed for  
Kuipers Family Farm, a great Apple Orchard. After sampling some it’s wares, we 
headed to Portillo's in Sycamore, IL for Lunch. From there, we kind of scattered 
and all went home.  Good time had by all !!!  Esspecially when Lunch, hot apple 
cider and donuts are involced. 
 
Gary Bosselman 



 Be It Ever So 
Humble… 

Page 5 of 7 

Schedule of Events 2015: 

 
 
 
 

 
 

- March 8, 2015.  Membership Meeting,  Downers Delight Rest.  401 75 th St.,  Downers 
Grove, IL 

- March 15, 2015.  Nineteenth Annual All British Swap Meet and Auto Jumble, DuPage 
County Fairgrounds in Wheaton, Illinois.  

 

Met Set of Wisconsin Schedule of Events 2014: 

******** 2015 Dues Reminder ********** 
 

Don’t forget to pay your 2015 membership dues!  Mail them to Marge Greenlee 
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Marge Greenlee has decided to sell 
her 1957 Met Hardtop.  For more info, 
give her a call. 

1954 Metropolitan Convertible.  
Restored engine compartment, engine 
and interior.  Nice running, driving car.  
Contact Gary Bosselman   
815-389-9500 

  
FFOORR  SSAALLEE::  
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 MMeessssaaggee  ffrroomm  tthhee  EEddiittoorr    
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Illini Mets Officers 
& Contacts 

President 
Bob Greenlee 

819 E Bailey Rd 
Naperville, IL  60565 

(630) 369-1348 
rlgreenlee@wowway.com 

 
Vice President 

Mike Potts 
2N754 Alma Ave 

Lombard, IL  60148 
(630) 620-5288 

POTTS2N754@comcast.net 
 

Secretary/Treasurer 
Marge Greenlee 
819 E Bailey Rd 

Naperville, IL  60565 
(630) 369-1348 

margsmet@wowway.com 
 

Newsletter 
Gary Bosselman 

6812 E. Rockton Road 
Roscoe, IL  61073 

(815) 389-9500 
gary@roscoe-restoration.com 

We’re on the Web! 
See us at: 

www.illinimets.org 
Webmaster 
Mark Hardy 

gnash@illinimets.org 

ILLINI METS 
Gary Bosselman 

6812 E. Rockton Road 
Roscoe, IL  61073 

 

 
"Be it ever so humble..." 

 

COMPANY NAME 
STREET ADDRESS 
CITY, ST  22134 

 

Happy New Year! 
 
We had our Christmas 
party this past weekend at 
White Fence Farm.  Good 
turn out, with 15-people 
attending. 
 
Please plan to attend our 
next membership meeting, 
March 8th, 2015. 
 
Following weekend is the 
British Swap meet in 
Wheaton.   
 
Have a great winter!   
 
Gary Bosselman 
 
 


